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 UPDATE ON THE 2019-2022 CITY STRATEGIC PLAN 

 ACS2020-ICS-ST-0001 CITY WIDE  

 

REPORT RECOMMENDATION 

That the Finance and Economic Development Committee and Council 

receive this report for information. 

Questions were raised with respect to: 

 Delays regarding the Community and Protectives Services (CPSC) Priority: 

Thriving Communities, Action: Invest in recreation infrastructure and improve 

selection parks and facilities across all City wards;  

 Updates regarding the CPSC Priority: Service Excellence Through 

Innovation, Action: Enhance the client booking and registration experience by 

replacing our program registration, facilities booking and payment system; 

 Capacity to fast track regarding the CPSC Priority: Thriving Communities, 

Action: Invest in childcare services to improve accessibility, affordability, 

quality and responsiveness of childcare services across all City wards; 

 Importance to continue to push forward regarding the Finance and Economic 

Development Committee (FEDC) Priority: Integrated Transportation, Action: 

Start the process to negotiate with federal and provincial levels of government 

for funding of the LRT to Kanata, Stittsville and Barrhaven; 

 Importance of reliable and affordable connectivity regarding FEDC Priority: 

Economic Growth and Diversification, Action: Develop a Connectivity Ottawa 
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Strategy to support the Smart City 2.0 strategy and enable a digitally 

connected city; and 

 Clarification regarding the inclusion of electrification of buses in the City’s 

Strategic Plan. 

After discussion, the Committee RECEIVED the report as presented. 

 


